
5th December 2023 

 

 

Year 3 Trip to Knebworth House and Park 

 

We have planned a visit for Year 3 children to Knebworth House and Park.  Our provisional date is on Friday 26th 

April.  We will leave the school after registration to travel to Knebworth Park by coach, returning before the 

end of the school day. 

 

During the day the children will explore Victor’s Victorian Ventures, which is linked to our class topic.  The 

children will explore Knebworth House and Gardens through the eyes of Victor, who grew up in Knebworth 

House. The servants (guides) of the house will help develop the children’s understanding of British, local and 

world history and what life was like locally in Victorian times for the rich and poor. 

 

Cost and date due  

The cost of the visit is £23.50 (already being subsidised by the school) which includes the entrance fee and 

coach travel to and from Knebworth House and Park.  Payment needs to be paid in full by 17th April. This can 

be made in two instalments of £11.75 or in full (£23.50) if you change the amount in Arbor. 

 

Lunch 

Children should wear full school uniform and bring a waterproof coat.  Please provide your child with a packed 

lunch and a drink.  Parents/Carers can pre-order a school packed lunch on the online form below.  The school 

packed lunch consists of; a ham or cheese sandwich, carrot and cucumber sticks, a piece of fruit and a biscuit.  

Please note parents/carers will need to provide a drink as the school packed lunch does not come with one.   

 

Non Payment 

If insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund this visit, or the school cannot fund it from some 

other source before the deposit deadline above, then it will be cancelled.  We try to help families by providing 

as many free, fully or highly subsidised trips as possible.  Please help us to continue with a rich variety of trips 

and workshops for the children by paying for the small contribution we request for these.   

Parent Volunteers 

If you would like to join us for this trip please inform us on the permission form, please note this is 

dependent on seats and tickets. Please note we are unable to accommodate any younger siblings. We will 

let you know nearer the time if there is availability, thank you.  

 

What to do now 

1. Please complete the following online form; https://form.jotform.com/222022214382340 , 

2. You will then need to log into Arbor to register your child for this trip, give consent and make 

your payment. 

 
Thank you 

 

Miss Greed 

Class Teacher 

Head:  

Mrs J Currant 

Tel: 

01438 354913  

Broom Barns Primary School  
Homestead Moat, Stevenage, Herts. SG1 1UE   

 
Email:admin@broombarns.herts.sch.uk  

Deputy Head:   

Mrs J Phillips 

Assistant Head: 

 Mrs L Hogan 

https://form.jotform.com/222022214382340

